
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

4. BOARD’S SUBMISSION ON THE CHRISTCHURCH ROLLESTON AND ENVIRONS 
TRANSPORTATION STUDY  

 
 Submissions on the Christchurch Rolleston and Environs Transportation Study (CRETS) closed on 

17 November 2006.  As there were no ordinary Board meetings scheduled prior to the closing date, it 
was resolved that Peter Laloli and Mike Mora be given delegated authority to confirm the Board’s 
submission. 

 
 


